
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Food Writers New Zealand - Annual General Meeting 2020 

 
 

Professional and Life members not attending the 2020 Annual General Meeting of Food Writers 
New Zealand may nominate another member to act as their proxy by completing the form below and 

returning it to the Food Writers New Zealand Administrator by Friday 9 October 2019. 
 

 

Please note that only Financial Professional Members and Life Members have voting rights. 
 

 

 

 
 

Proxy Form 

 
 

 
I appoint____________________________ to act as my proxy at the 2020 Annual General Meeting 

of the New Zealand Guild of Food Writers (trading as: Food Writers New Zealand). 

 

 
 

Name: ________________________   Signature: _______________________ 
 

Date: _________________________ 

 
 

 
 

Please scan and return this form to the administrator at admin@foodwriters.org.nz 

 
 

Please post the original to: 
 

Food Writers New Zealand 
P O Box 74262 

Greenlane 

Auckland  
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